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From the Principal’s Desk

Spirit Week is upon us!  
With that, I was thinking about all the cool stuff going on around us.  The  
musical is this weekend, the Men’s Basketball Team is off to States, and spring sports start on  
Monday!  We mark the end of  Black History Month and International Women’s Day and 
welcome in Spirit Week with Bingo and class competitions.  We have struggled through  
winter together, and now, we get to enjoy spring.  

Next week, we will pray together, and we will laugh and cheer together.  We get to take a step 
back and enjoy each other’s company, compete a little, and embrace school!

It is Spirit Week… ENJOY!

Mr. Junik

Important Dates

Spring  
Musical

March 9-11th
7:30 pm

Tickets at
smhlancers.org

March 21st - Senior Trip  
Meeting @ 6 pm in the Gus

March 24th - ConnectLife Blood 
Drive

March 31st - End of  3rd Quarter



Spring Tryout Info
Tennis - M-F 2:30-3:30 in SMH Gym

Coach George Besch - GeorgeBesch1@gmail.com

Softball - M-F 3-4:30 @ Softball Central
Coach Erin Hufford - HuffordE@Canisius.edu

Baseball
Coach Mike Wagner - CoachWags4144@netzero.net

Coach Jason Kline - JasonAndMichelleKline@gmail.com
Monday - 3:15-5:30 in Holland / 5-7 SMH Gym

Tuesday - 3-4:30 @ Aces on Broadway
Wednesday - 3:30-5 in SMH Gym

Thursday 3-4:30 @ Aces on Broadway
Friday 3:15-5:30 in Holland / 5-7 SMH Gym

Women’s Lacrosse
Coach Casey LeFevre - Casey.LeFevre@gmail.com

Monday - 3:30-5 in SMH Gym
Tuesday - 3:30-5 in SMH Gym
Wednesday - 5-7 in SMH Gym
Thursday - 3:30-5 in SMH Gym

Friday - 3:30-5 in SMH Gym

Men’s Lacrosse - M-F 6Men’s Lacrosse - M-F 6:30-8:30 in SMH Gym:30-8:30 in SMH Gym
Coach Fred White - Buffalo@AlwaysSunnyLacrosse.com

Track - M-F 2:30-Track - M-F 2:30-4:30 at SMH4:30 at SMH
Coach Dan Rosati - DRosati@Smhlancers.org
Coach Charlie Planz - Chargers365@aol.com

Mon. Mar. 13th - A Day 
*COLLEGE DRESS*COLLEGE DRESS
- College sweatshirts/shirts
*AM LITURGY
*PM ASSEMBLY - BINGO!

Tues. Mar. 14th - B Day
*SENIOR CITIZEN DRESS*SENIOR CITIZEN DRESS
- Dress like your grandparents
*PM ASSEMBLY

Wed. Mar. 15th - C Day 
*ZOOM CALL DRESS*ZOOM CALL DRESS
- Liturgy tops, PJ bottoms
*JUNIORS - COLLEGE FAIR 
(PER. 3-6)
*PM ASSEMBLY

Thurs. Mar. 16th - A Day
*CLASS COLOR DRESS*CLASS COLOR DRESS
- SENIORS - BLACK
- JUNIORS - RED
- SOPHOMORES - GREEN
- FRESHMEN - ORANGE
*PM ASSEMBLY 

Fri. March 17th 
NO SCHOOL   

The Week Ahead
SPIRIT WEEKSPIRIT WEEK



Guidance Corner
Attention Juniors
The National College Fair is being held March 
15th (9am-12noon, 6-8:30pm) and March 16th 
(9am-12noon) at the Buffalo Niagara Convention 
Center.
The entire Junior Class will be attending the Col-
lege Fair on Wednesday, March 15th, but students 
and families are encouraged to attend at other 
times as well.
Also, a series of  workshops will be presented 
Wednesday evening on a variety of  topics including 
How to Get the Most Out of  the College Fair, Se-
lective Admissions in Post-COVID Times, Students 
Seeking Accessibility Resources, Financial Aid 101, 
College Athletics, The College Essay, and more.  
For more information, go to www.nacacattend.
org/23Buffalo

Attention Seniors & Juniors
Representatives from the following colleges will be 
visiting St. Mary’s this month:
- March 14, 10:00 a.m. - Brescia University  
(London, Ontario)
- March 30, 10:00 a.m. - LeMoyne College
If  you are interested in meeting with any of  these 
reps, please contact Mr. Kidder to sign up.

Pi Day! 3.14.23
Bring in up to 3 full-sized pies or frozen  

pizzas for extra credit in your math class! 
Pizzas are preferred!

All pizzas/pies must be handed in on 
3/14/2023 by 8 am in the cafeteria. 

NO PIES WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER 
THAT TIME. NO EXCEPTIONS!!

Only full sized, store-bought and sealed  
pizzas or pies will be accepted. 

Homemade items cannot be accepted.

Please see your favorite math teacher with 
any questions!

Attention Juniors
It’s time to start planning your Senior Trip!

Our first meeting will be 
Tuesday, March 21st at 6 pm in 

the Gus. 
Please come with at least one parent. 

Any questions, see Mrs. Tytka or Mrs. Junik.

Blood Drive!
Friday, March 24th is the next 

ConnectLife Blood Drive!
Anyone 16 years and older can sign up with  

Mrs. Powers or anyone in the Health & Sciences 
Academy.

SAT Prep Class
The course will cover both verbal and math skills and help 
students to navigate the intricacies of  the SAT exam given 
by the College Board.  

The cost of  the course is $90. (Review book included)
The course will run 4 days a week for 3 consecutive weeks.
* Note:	 Registration for the exam is done separately through 
the College Board website. St. Mary’s cannot register  
individual students for the exam!

Session II - May 6th  Exam
Registration Deadline for the actual exam is April 7th
Registration deadline for the Prep course is March 31st  
Course Dates:
April 17th – 20th (Monday – Thursday)
April 24th 27th  (Monday – Thursday)
May 1st – 4th (Monday – Thursday)	


